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#106 – Response in P.O.V. (Privately Owned Vehicle)
Date Issued: 07/21/2010
Date Last Revised: NEW

Purpose:  The purpose of this policy to define the NSVAS policy on responding on calls in personally owned vehicles.

Policy:
1. All members of the service shall make every attempt to respond to calls in our ambulance.  For crew members not in Nora Springs, responding in their POV is entirely appropriate.
2. Response directly to the scene shall only be permitted in several situations listed below:

a. An officer may respond direct to the scene for purposes of incident command and to ensure a quick response to the scene.

b. If additional manpower is needed on the scene, and no department vehicles are left to respond in, and approval is given from the Incident Commander.

c. An EMT or Driver may respond direct to the scene in the event they are needed and when it will clearly benefit the patient to not delay the response.

d. As deemed necessary by the Service Director.

3. All members responding direct to the scene shall be wearing department issued gear.

4. All members responding to calls in their POV’s shall follow all traffic laws, including speed laws.

5. White lights may only be used if the member has a State of Iowa white light permit issued by the Service Director. Members using a white light are still required to obey all traffic laws.

6. Any violation of this policy will result in a course of progressive disciplinary action as outlined in Policy #118.
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